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COVER LETTER 

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

I would like to submit the  article entitled: "Secondary prevention and treatment of cervical cancer– update 

from Poland” by Marcin Śniadecki, Michał Brzeziński, Dagmara Klasa Mazurkiewicz, Grzegorz Panek and 

Patryk Poniewierza for consideration for publication in the NOWOTWORY Journal of Oncology as an 

original article. 

The subject matter covered coincides with the journal's area of interest.  

This article summarises the results of our study to assess the effects of a Polish cervical cancer prevention 

and treatment programme conducted with public funds in economic and epidemiological terms.   

The findings presented in this article provide valuable material for ongoing debates on prevention 

programmes and treatment effectiveness in developing countries. 

In addition, they can be a source of knowledge for government agencies and NGOs when planning the 

spending of national and aid budgets around the world. 
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